
 
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 

 

November 18, 2020 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:32 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Bill Skelton, Dan Schultz, Sarah Massie, Laura Turner, Megan Houser, Wallace Messer, Nicole Kott, Eva Hansen and Wayne 
Finger. Lee Starnes and Kim Gardner were unable to attend.  
 
New Business: 
 Rhett read the minutes from the October meeting. 
 There is no monthly review due to the Old Armory and the Waynesville Recreation Center not being open full time due to the virus. 
 Obama-King Park is now finished. The only thing left is to add a bench and the sign. The ribbon cutting will be around MLK Day. 
 The new dehumidification system is now in operation. The air is dry and kept at 84 degrees. 
 Construction of the new bathrooms in Recreation Park is coming along well. It should be open in January. 
 The Waynesville Recreation Center water park will be closed Monday—Wednesday until further notice due to lack of employees. 
 Equinox Environmental is doing a feasibility study for the greenway from the new Schulhofer property to the Lake Junaluska trail head. 
 Governor Cooper has now reduced the indoor gathering from 25 to 10. 
 We had a nice article with the Smoky Mountain News regarding our CAPRA. 
 Base Camp on the Go is going on at Recreation Park from 3:30 to 5:30 pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 We have a disc golf tournament this weekend with Haywood Waterways at the Waynesville Country Club. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:05 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rhett Langston, Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 
550 Vance Street 

Waynesville, NC 28786 

Phone: 828.456.2030 
Fax: 828.456.2034 

Website: waynesvillenc.gov 

“Nationally Accredited” 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

Proud members of 


